
 

 

 

             Winter 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

As the principal of Marian Catholic High School in Chicago Heights, Illinois, I am thrilled to recommend Country 

House Restaurant! John and his team have provided student and staff lunches as well as special events catering for the 

school for well over a decade. The quality of the food is truly excellent, and it is only overshadowed by the warmth of 

the Country House team members. Every staff member is kind, helpful, and overly accommodating to our students 

and staff.  Country House truly feels like a part of the Marian Catholic family, and we are incredibly grateful to them 

for feeding a generation of Spartans! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Tortorello 


